
Quincy Public Schools Benefits Committee Minutes – February 6, 2018 

1. Lab Card – Teresa to write an article for the newsletter to explain the purpose/benefit of the Lab 

Card program. 

2. QMG - QMG to provide a list of prices for select/common lab tests.  QMG is adding a new 

position to work with major employers in the community and Egyptian Trust. 

3. 2018 Open Enrollment timeline – Dates are from 7/16 – 8/9.   One-on-one signup assistance will 

be available if needed.  Online signup will be an option.  Reminders will be sent out via 

postcards, email, School Reach.  There will be general meetings scheduled to explain coverage 

options.   

4. Other – There are still issues with claims processing being addressed by Julie Stratman and 

Teresa Kemp. 

 

 


